
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

March 15, 2019

VIA E-MAIL

Mary Smart, Treasurer
Shirlene Ostrov, Chairman
Hawaii Republican Party 
725 Kapiolani Boulevard, Suite C-105
Honolulu, HI 96813

RE: MUR 7572
Hawaii Republican Party and Mary Smart, Treasurer
Shirlene Ostrov, Chairman
Gwen Honjo, Celyn Chong Kee, Gene Ward,
Jane Tatibouet, Bob McDermott, Greg Lussier, 
Steve Yoder, and David Ross

Dear Ms. Smart and Ms. Ostrov:

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaint filed in the 
above mentioned matter we received via e-mail on March 13, 2019. This is an update to an earlier 
request adding additional respondents to this request.  The Office of General Counsel has granted 
the requested extension.  Accordingly, your response is due on or before the close of business 
April 20, 2019. You may contact me if you have any questions at 202-694-1539 or by e-mail at
cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration
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